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International Leadership Learning 
Programme  
NCSL’s brand new and exciting International 

eadership Learning Programme (ILLP) is designed 
or visionary and dynamic leaders who want to explore 
nd learn from other leaders around the world. This is a
nique opportunity for headteachers, senior managers 
nd managers of Children's Centre’s to participate in a 
-10 day international group visit to reflect upon 
eadership in an international context and investigate a 

particular leadership theme pertinent to school and  
system-wide development.  
 

The theme for this cohort in the East of England 
is Every Child Matters and Community  
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eadership. 
Venue: Earlham Early Years Centre, Norwich, NR5 8DB. 
Date :   Thursday 11 December, 4-6pm 
 
To register email: office@earlham-nur.norfolk.sch.uk   
For more information visit: www.ncsl.org.uk/illp 
 
 
Experience, learn from and share international 
perspectives 
 
"In November 2007 I boarded a flight to Los Angeles with 12 
headteachers. No-one would say they would not be excited at the 
thought of the next ten days. I met the Head of Beverly Hills High, 
visited a cutting edge inclusive nursery and a High School of 4,500 
pupils where staff travelled around the site in golf buggies, and 
much more. Would I go again? Tomorrow! Did I bring what I 
learned back to school? Definitely!" 
Jan Wiggins, Headteacher, The Hall School, Norwich.  
 
If you would like to learn more about ILLP and how to get involved,
register today and join us at Earlham Early Years Centre. 
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